Government of India
Department of Commerce
Directorate General of Foreign Trade
Udyog Bhawan, New Delhi-110011

Trade Notice No. 22 /2019-20 Dated 03.07.2019

To

Members of Trade and Industry
All Export Promotion Councils

Sub: Review of the Foreign Trade Policy- inviting suggestions regarding.

Attention is invited to the Trade Notice No. 21/2019-20 dated 28.06.2019 wherein the
stakeholders were advised to send their suggestions regarding the proposed new Foreign Trade

Policy on email id “ftp2019-dgft@gov.in”,.

In view of a large number of suggestions being received, a Google Form has been created
on the following link:

http://bit.ly/2NuJh9Z

2. All the stakeholders are now requested to send their suggestions on the above said Google
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(Kumar Rahul)

Joint Director General of Foreign Trade
Tele. 23061562

Form only, within 15 days of the issue of this notice.

(Issued from File No. 01/85/171/00001/AM20-FT Cell)
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